Judith Ann Patt Library Director

The Tufts Library

46 Broad Street Weymouth, Massachusetts 02188-1785

May 19, 1999

Ms Jessa Piaia P. O. Box 390845 Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Jessa,

It was amazing to hear some of the questions you were asked at the program here. People came to believe you really were Amelia Earhart! What a great performance!

This article appeared in our local paper and we knew you would be interested in seeing it. We were pleased that the reporter used that opportunity to push for Sunday openings which permit us to offer programs such as yours.

The name, Jessa Piaia, may be forgotten by some but folks will remember when Amelia Earhart came to Weymouth.

Sincerely,

Judith Ann Patt Library Director